
PROBUS CLUB OF CECIL HILLS 
NEWSLETTER 

Thursday 3rd .July 2025 

Cecil Hills Probus Club 
was formed at The Cecil Hills Community Centre on 

6th June 2024. 

President's Message 

Greetings fellow members and visitors, I hope everyone is 
well and not affected by winter colds and flu, it's been a cold 
start to winter. 

• The club has a busy outing and speaker program, a
big thank you goes out to Cecilia (Outings &
Activities) and Robyn (Guest Speaker) a lot of hard
work to make things happen.

• We have our Christmas in July on the Nepean Belle
should be a great day out.

• We now have official booking form for Norfolk Island
which you should have received. If you require, any
further information please contact Roman or Ray. They
will be happy to assist

Guest Speakers: 
• We have some very interesting Guest Speakers

coming to our club. This month is no exception as we
welcome Steve Yerbury - Community Fundraising
Senior Coordinator- Royal flying Doctor Service.
Steve will give the members an overview regarding the
history of the Royal Flying Doctor and the services
they provide

Denis Price 
(On behalf of our Club President) 

OUR HOME BASE! 

Management 
Committee 

Jeanette Dupond 
President 

Ian Delandro 
Vice President  

RayMoncay 
Secretary 

 

Fred De Giorgio 
Treasurer 

 

Roman Marjanac 
Membership Officer 

 

Denis Price 
Newsletter Officer 

 

Cecilia Wilson 
Outings & Activities Officer 

 

Jenny Suwala 
Welfare Officer  

Robyn Graham 
Guest Speaker Officer 

 

Fay Muir 
Sue Farugia 

General Officer 

Meeting day/time: JS' Thursday of every month at 10:00am 
Meeting venue: The Cecil Hills Community Centre 

5 Sandringham Dr, Cecil Hills NSW 2171 

Private and Confidential for Probus use only and is not to be used for any other purpose. 
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